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Superintendent Secretary to the Superintendent
SUMMER SCHOOL 2023
Student’s Name: Grade: {School Year 2023-2024)

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The North Wildwood Board of Education is offering a four-hour Summer School program for students. This enrichment
program will focus on academic skills in Reading and Math, along with some fun filled field trips.

The program will begin: Wednesday, July 5, and end on Friday, July 28, 2023. The times are listed below for students going
into Pre-Kindergarten through grade 3 for the 2023-2024 school year:

Session Time: 8:00 a.m. — 12:00 noon

Please contact your child’s teacher if you have questions regarding specific academic needs. Regular attendance during our
summer program is expected. Students will enter and leave the building at the Atlantic Avenue entrance. Please pick up and
drop off your child on Atlantic Avenue. If you have any questions, please contact me at: 609-522-6885.

We are looking forward to providing a very special and meaningful experience for your child.
Sincerely,
Christopher Armstrong

Superintendent
North Wildwood School District

Please fill out and return to the Superintendent’s Office as soon as possible

&K x &K

Parent/Guardian’s Name (Print)

Student's Name (Print)

Phone Number Cell Phone

Emergency Contact Phone Number

Medical Concerns

Comments

O YES, my child will participate in the Summer School Program
O NO, my child will not be participating in the Summer School Program

O NO, | do not give my permission to take my child’s picture




